
The Red Group has shown a lot of interest in learning 
letter sounds and in writing these letters over the past few 
weeks. We encourage this interest by singing songs, 
playing letter games, practicing our writing skills with 
tracer pages.  They’re very close to writing their names 
now! Great Job!!! 

 
  

             ― March 2012 ― 
 

  
  
 
 
 
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
n 
  
  
 
 
 
 

 
  
  
 
  
 
 
  
  

  

 

 
  

 

  

 

The Red Group Newsletter 

Greetings from the Red Group! 
          Welcome Parents to our second newsletter of the school year! We’ve got a lot of exciting events and 
information to share with you, in addition to some great photos of our classroom in action! Since our last 
newsletter in November, the Red Group has been making great strides in not only their confidence and 
ability to express themselves, but also their physical developments and capabilities!  We’ve had a lot of 
holidays in the past few months, and it has really been amazing to see how much our young group has 
grown and matured in between our school breaks!                                                                                                                               
 This term holds a lot more challenges for the group as they continue to grow!  Thank you for all of 
your assistance and support!                                                                                         -  Ms. Katie and Ms. Thanh 

When we left off in 
November, Albert, Yi-
Chen, Max, and Ana 
had just joined the Red 
Group.  They quickly 
made friends, new and 
old, and we’re very 
happy to see them 
shine and building their 
social skills with their 
classmates and 
teachers! 

On November 28th, we 
celebrated Yash’s 4th 
birthday in our class. The 
party was complete with 
balloons, yummy 
chocolate cupcakes and a 
little surprise for the 
birthday boy! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Practicing “Stop,  Drop, and Roll!” – and feeling like brave 

 

This term was full of major holidays! We were very busy 
bees in our classroom as we prepared for Christmas/New 
Years and Tet! Santa dropped by the school to hand out 
lovely gifts to all of the children, and we had a lovely 
Christmas party with the Blue Group! 

We went on our first class outing to celebrate Tet!  
The Dragon Dance came to visit Smartkids 
Riverside, and we were so excited to be part of the 
action! There were drums, dancing, and a whole lot 
of smiling! 

Thanks for stopping by Santa! 
Bringing in the Year of the 

Dragon! 

This term, we are exploring the theme 
of ‘Caring and Sharing’. It’s something 
we see and show ever day at home, 
school and out in our communities, so 
what better way to begin than talking 
about our Community Helpers! Doctors, 
teachers, fire fighters and police officers 
– we are covering a broad range of 
occupations and concepts that  show 
how these people care and share with 
the community! 


